


individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This email may contain legally privileged
information and may not be disclosed or forwarded to anyone else without authorization from
the originator of this email. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete all copies from your system.

 

From: Fuller, Maggie (GAMING) <Maggie.Fuller@gaming.ny.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 11:44 AM
To: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING) <Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov>; Shana Silverman
<shana.silverman@overit.com>
Cc: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>; Jim Maney
<jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org>; Stelianos Canallatos <scanallatos@nyproblemgambling.org>
Subject: RE: PGRC Website
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Correct – it opens the map view, which from when I scan appears to be the URL Shana noted.
 
Maggie Fuller
Director of Digital
New York State Gaming Commission
Division of Lottery
 
Mobile | 
maggie.fuller@gaming.ny.gov
nylottery.ny.gov
 

From: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING) <Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 11:40 AM
To: Fuller, Maggie (GAMING) <Maggie.Fuller@gaming.ny.gov>; Shana Silverman
<shana.silverman@overit.com>
Cc: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>; jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org;
scanallatos@nyproblemgambling.org
Subject: RE: PGRC Website
 
To be clear, the QR code brings you directly to the Find Help page featuring the map of the resource
centers. The particular link below brings you to the Counsel’s landing page.
 

From: Fuller, Maggie (GAMING) <Maggie.Fuller@gaming.ny.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 11:34 AM
To: Shana Silverman <shana.silverman@overit.com>
Cc: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>; jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org;
scanallatos@nyproblemgambling.org; Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING)
<Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov>
Subject: RE: PGRC Website









NYS Gaming Commission prior to making the change on the backend.  
 
It seems a certificate was changed on the backend last week and the QR code
was redirecting to a 404 page for almost a day.  If you have any questions I can
connect you with the person responsible for handling this at the NYS Gaming
Commission.  Maggie is cc'd here for ease of contact.
 
Either way in the future just give me a heads up beforehand and we'll connect
you with Maggie to avoid any unexpected "outages" in the QR redirect.
 
Thank you for your help with this!
 

Michelle Hadden, MSW
Assistant Executive Director, Program
New York Council on Problem Gambling
O: 518-867-4084
C:  

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this email, all related responses and any files
and/or attachments transmitted with it are CONFIDENTIAL and are intended solely for
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This email may contain
legally privileged information and may not be disclosed or forwarded to anyone else
without authorization from the originator of this email. If you have received this email
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies from your system.

 




